
Digital Safety Month 
October is Digital Safety Month! Join our library team to watch and discuss the first installment of 

the Screenagers film series on October 21, 2024 from 6-8PM in the WDPHS Auditorium.  

 

Film Description: Are you watching kids become too accustomed to using technology? Physician 

and filmmaker Delaney Ruston wondered about the impact of all this screen time and the friction 

occurring in homes and schools.  

 

Let's join together as a De Pere community to discuss the impact of technology on our children. 

Questions? Contact Jen Wathke at jwathke@wdpsd.com 

 

 

 


